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In its response to question 3, Antrim and Newtownabbey Borough Council suggested the insertion of 

supporting text, after para, 4.10 of the Plan as follows: “The sustainability of development schemes 
will also be improved through the use of an appropriate balance of new construction materials and 
recycled materials wherever feasible” 
 

 

 


